
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0390 ClarFI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 13/09/2023

Development:

Location :

Demolition of an existing two storey detached dwelling (162sq.m) and associated out-buildings on site and the 

construction of 7 two storey (plus dormer level); 5 bedroom houses comprised of 3 detached houses and 4 semi-

detached houses on a site area of c. 0.3ha; all associated site development works, car parking, open spaces and 

landscaping etc; proposed access to the development will by via the existing vehicular entrance on the Lucan-

Newlands Road / Esker Hill.

Clonbrone, Lucan Newlands Road, Esker Hill, Lucan, Co. Dublin, K78 Y5C2



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

25/09/2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.  

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

2.1  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.  .

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




